
FDACS is modernizing its web pages and database for pesticide licensing. This change was launched on April 1st, 
and UF/IFAS is here to ensure our stakeholders are aware of the transition and are ready to assist. 
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https://aesecomm.fdacs.gov/
https://pesticideexam.ifas.ufl.edu/
mailto:Jennacurtis@ufl.edu

